Temporary update on the collaborative schedule:

As most of you know, Fr. Joe came back a week ago from a trip to the Holy Land. Over the last couple days members of that group have begun to show symptoms characteristic of Covid-19, and yesterday the first test came back positive; at least one member of that trip contracted coronavirus, and it seems that it spread. This means that Fr. Joe has been exposed to Covid-19, and over the last week, if he did contract it, the rest of our parish staff and priests have potentially been exposed as well. Fr. Joe has not shown any symptoms, he is healthy right now and he's now quarantining. Still, it will be another week at least without symptoms before we can be sure he did not contract it and that the rest of our priests and staff are safe from infection. So, for the next week we are all quarantining. There will be no confessions tomorrow (Saturday March 21), Fr. Michael's holy hours on Monday, Tuesday, and Friday are suspended (I may stream those), and we're asking you all to stay away this week. I will still livestream the Mass on Sunday from St. Kateri's on that facebook page at 10 AM. So sorry for the inconvenience (absurd to be typing those words in the current circumstance as it may be).
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